
November 18, 2020 
 
 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Many of you may already know of the CARES Act Higher Education Emergency Relief 
Funds that have been made available to colleges and universities throughout the 
country.   
 
Last spring, SJC was the recipient of $324,547 as our "Student Share".  Since May of 
2020, more than two-thirds of that has been distributed to eligible students who have 
been impacted by campus disruptions from the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
After reviewing the initial allocations made in May, and from information gathered from 
student applications, we have determined that many students still have unmet needs 
from eligible expenses.  As a result, currently enrolled, eligible, resident students are 
receiving this email and will be sent a check in the amount of $550 within the next 7 - 10 
business days. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dean Brown and Dean Goodwin 
 


